WAFFLE SHACK.

WAFFLES

The Original

WAFFLE SANDOS
Upgrade to red velvet waffle for $1

$6.99

Two of our original golden brown waffles
topped with whipped butter and powdered
sugar. Maple syrup served on the side.

Banana Nutella

The Gaucho

Crispy fried chicken filets, spicy sauce,
bacon, melted cheddar cheese, and one fried
egg in between a golden brown waffle. Served
with whipped butter and maple syrup on the side.

$8.50

Two of our original golden brown waffles
topped with Nutella, banana slices, whipped
butter and powdered sugar. Maple syrup
served on the side.

Very Berry

Monte Cristo $8.99

Melted mozzarella and ham in between a
golden waffle topped with powdered sugar and
berry jam. Served with whipped butter on the
side.

$8.99

Two of our original golden brown waffles
with mixed berry topping, whipped butter,
and powdered sugar. Maple syrup served on
the side.

Red Velvet

$7.99

Theee pieces of our specialty, golden brown
French toast made in our waffle iron. Topped
with whipped butter and powdered sugar.
Maple syrup served on the side.

Loaded Breakfast Fries

$8.50

Huevos Rancheros

$9.99

$8.99

Sausage, scrambled egg, and melted cheddar
cheese in between a golden brown waffle.
Served with whipped butter and maple syrup
on the side.

Eggs Benedict

$8.99

Beignets

$4.25

Two poached eggs and diced ham on a fresh
biscuit topped with house made Hollandaise
sauce.

Ten golden brown bite size french doughnuts
topped with powdered sugar.

DRINKS

$7.99

Three eggs with cheddar cheese, sausage,
ham, bacon, and cilantro.

12oz

Iced Rose Coffee

$7.99

16oz

$4.50 / $5.75

Sweet and creamy with a subtle hint of rose.

Three eggs with cheddar cheese, mushroom,
tomato, red onion, bell peppers, and cilantro.

$8.50

Three eggs with with your choice of any five
toppings.
Toppings: Sausage, ham, bacon, pepperoni,
mushroom, tomato, red onion, bell peppers,
pepperjack cheese, cheddar cheese, and
cilantro.

Omlette Combo Add-On

Breakfast Waffle

Crispy fried chicken filets in between a
golden brown waffle. Served with whipped
butter and maple syrup on the side.

Two fried corn tortillas layered with pepperjack
cheese, black beans, guacamole, tomato, two
fried eggs, ranchero sauce, and cilantro.

OMELETTES

Freestyle Omelette

$7.99

Seasoned fries served with melted mozzarella
and cheddar cheese, bacon, fried egg, spicy
sauce, and cilantro.

Waffle Iron French Toast $8.99

Veggie Omelette

Chicken N Waffle

SHACK SPECIALS

Two of our specialty, red velvet waffles
topped with whipped butter and powdered
sugar. Cream cheese icing syrup served
on the side.

Protein Omelette

$9.99

12oz

Drip Coffee

$1.99 / $2.75

Iced Coffee

$2.50 / $3.75

Vanilla Coffee

$2.50 / $3.75

Hazelnut Coffee

$2.50 / $3.75

Side of house potatoes
+
Choice of two bacon strips or two sausage
patties
+
Choice of one biscuit or one slice of toast

Choice of:
-Whole Milk
-2% Milk
-Half and Half

*Combo add on only available with purchase of an omelette.

Substitutions:
-Almond milk (+$1)
-Oat Milk (+$1)
-Make it Iced (+$0.50)

SIDES

Iced Mint Coffee

$4.50 / $5.75

Nitro Cold Brew

$5.75

Tea

$2.75

Sweet and creamy with a subtle hint of mint.

Orange Juice

$2.50 / $3.75

Mimosa

$4.50
Glass / $17.99
Bottle

We proudly use local, organic coffee from Caribbean Coffee Company (Goleta, CA)

House Potatoes

$2.99

Waffle (1)

$4.50

Biscuit (1)

$1.99

Fried or Scrambled Egg (2)

$3.99

Bacon or Sausage

$2.99

Buttermilk Toast (2) $2.99

16oz

Green, Black, or Yerba Mate. Make it iced for $0.50.

.

$3.99

16oz

12oz

Upgrade to red velvet waffle for $1

Two bacon strips or two sausage patties

Glass

Bottle

